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To:  Santa Clara Family Health Plan Providers 

From:  Jennifer Clements, Director of Provider Services  

Date:  October 27, 2014 

Subject: Sign up for Cal MediConnect Provider Webinars 

Dear SCFHP Provider:  

Effective January 1, 2015, Santa Clara Family Health Plan (SCFHP) goes live with the Cal 
MediConnect program.  The Cal MediConnect program is part of California’s larger Coordinated 
Care Initiative (CCI). Building on many years of stakeholder discussions, the CCI was enacted 
in July 2012 through SB 1008 (Chapter 33, Statutes of 2012) and SB 1036 (Chapter 45, 
Statutes of 2012).  The Cal MediConnect program aims to improve care coordination for dual 
eligible beneficiaries and drive high quality care that helps people stay healthy and in their 
homes for as long as possible.  Additionally, shifting services out of institutional settings and into 
the home and community will help create a person-centered health care system that is also 
sustainable. 

Over the next few months SCFHP will be providing additional resources, tools and training 
sessions for all contracted providers to prepare for you for Cal MediConnect.  An upcoming 
training opportunity we’d like to make you aware of is the Provider Webinar Series hosted by 
Harbage Consulting.  This webinar will provide an overview of the CCI program, including 
information about rules about continuity of care, enrollment timeline, and resources for providers 
and patients.   

The webinar is offered several times so you can select the date and time that works for you: 

 Thursday, October 30 from 12:00 to 1:00 
 Thursday, November 13 from 12:00 1:00 
 Thursday, December 2 from 12:00 to 1:00 

You may sign up for a webinar by registering at the following link:  

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/rt/6117311423856062210  

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 
webinar. 

You may also receive important updates and information about the CCI by joining the CalDuals 
email list at calduals.org. 


